
We support all 12 recommendations to the FAA to improve the noise pollution created 
by planes at Centennial Airport.  We are homeowners in a subdivison north of 
Centennial airport.  The planes fly directly over our subdivison (and very low) as 
they head in to land at Centennial.  Our address is 6014 S. Paris Place, Greenwood 
Village, Colorado 80111.  We have children ages 7, 5, 3 and 1 who like to play 
outside.  It is awful and frightening at times to live under continual airplane 
traffic.  Many times we cannot hear what one of our children is 
saying until after a plane passes by.  Some of the planes seem WAY TOO LOUD!  Please
do all that you can to improve the noise pollution caused by planes flying in and 
out of Centennial.  Please email us or call if there is any more we need to do to 
support improvements.
 
Sincerely,
Lauren and Stephen Maloney
303-798-0672


